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To:   FRRS Board of Directors, Headlight Team 

From: Paul Finnegan, Acting Headlight Editor  

Re: Historical/Archive Department Headlight Magazine Report 

Date: March 10, 2022 

 

THE WESTERN PACIFIC Headlight Issue #53 

Headlight issue 53 was published on February 14, 2022.   

 

The List of articles in THE WESTERN PACIFIC Headlight magazines web page was updated 

February 11, 2022. 

 

The THE WESTERN PACIFIC Headlight Master Index web page was updated February 22, 2022. 

 

THE WESTERN PACIFIC Headlight Issue #54 

Articles for the next issue: 

 

the HEADLIGHT December 1941 (Editorial – from the HEADLIGT December 1941 

READY FOR REVIEW) 

Mileposts – Western Pacific Mileposts (from WP Mileposts October 1949 READY FOR 

REVIEW) 

 

Articles that are being worked on for future issues: 

Modern Freight Cars of the Sacramento Northern and Tidewater Southern (Eugene 

Vicknair – needs a lot of photos and layout work still to be done. This is a very large article, 

current estimate is 28 pages.) 

Pacific Fruit Express 52138 (Eugene Vicknair – draft and initial layout complete. Current 

draft is about two pages of text and photos in three-column Headlight style layout.) 

“A Railfan's Life-long Journey” (Working title for an article from Chris Skow – draft of 

text received. Current draft is about seven pages of text in three-column Headlight style 

layout.)) 

“The Nevada-California-Oregon Railway” (Norm Holmes – draft of text received, photos 

and captions coming soon. Current draft is about two pages of text in three-column Headlight 

style layout.) 

 

Publication target for issue #54 is in Q3/Q4-2022. 

 

 

https://wplives.org/wphistory_headlights.html
https://wplives.org/headlight_master_index.html

